
 
 

By entering the design, you given permission for the design to be reproduced/printed. 
 
Child’s Name:……………………………................................................. Class:…....................................... 
 

 

 

Enter the FoGS Winter Wonderland Poster Competition 
 

The winning picture will be on the front of the Winter Wonderland map given to all visitors on Sunday 27th 
November. The FoGS team will also pick year group winners and these pictures will be used around the 

school. Each winner will receive a certificate in assembly.  
 

Pictures using bright felt tip pens or paints will attract attention, and encurage visitors to our event, 
and raise money for your school! 

 Good luck, we can’t wait to see your wonderful designs. 
All entries must be given to your Class Teacher by Tuesday 1st November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


